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NEXT WEEK’S MENU IS WEEK 2 OF THE NEW MENU 

PLEASE SUPPORT THE CURRY FAMILY IN THEIR CHARITY FUNDRAISER 
Jake Curry in Year 6, his sister Grace (ex Norwood pupil) and his mum Louise are doing a 10km walk on 
Saturday 5th April to support the charity “Hope’s Help”, which aims to raise money for Alder Hey Hospital, 
who supported the Southport community last summer. 

     https://gofund.me/81b81ced 

OUR RUNNERS ARE NOW THE BEST IN SEFTON! 
The season is going from strength to strength for our 

Norwood team of cross country runners. Twenty-two of 
the Year 5 and Year 6 children took part in the Sefton 

Junior Schools Championships at Crosby Coastal Park 
on Wednesday and won the Southport Waterloo AC 

Challenge Trophy. 
We had individual gold medal winners, Jessica T and 

Marcus L (Year 6), while Amelie R (Year 5) took silver, 
and Phoebe C-S and Sam C (Year 5) both took bronze. 

With the first three out of the team counting toward the 
team’s overall score,  it was truly a team competition and 

we won all FOUR team competitions. 
However, it was especially brilliant to see some children 

representing the school at cross country for the first time 
and really enjoying the camaraderie of our team. 

Y5 girls - Amelie R (2nd), Phoebe C-S (3rd), Aubrey S 
(7th), Bella (9th), Francesca B (16th) and Sienna B (29th) 
out of 48 runners. 

Y5 boys - Sam C (3rd), George H (4th), Jacob W (8th), 
Henry M (18th), Jack M (31st) and Jack R (36th) out of 
46 runners. 

Y6 girls - Jessica T (1st), Zara B-B (5th), April B (9th),  
Alice D (12th), Lauren B (15th) and Ava L (17th) out of 36 runners. 

Y6 boys - Marcus L (1st), Tom C (4th), Harry S (8th) and Charlie R (20th) out of 25 runners.   

Good luck to Marcus, Jess, Sam and Amelie, who are representing Sefton in the National Championships  
this weekend in the East Midlands. You can watch the live stream of the races from 1.45pm on: www.247.tv/
live/schoolsport 
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Y4 GIRLS LOVED PLAYING FOOTBALL FOR NORWOOD 
Twenty-one Year 4 girls were delighted to be selected to represent the school in the tournament at 
Stanley High School yesterday. Once again, while most schools were only allowed one team, we were 
given an extra allocation, because of our superb record at attending all the Southport events and the 
number of girls who had been attending the Year 4 girls football club recently. 
The three teams all played 4 matches with the A team doing particularly well winning two, drawing one 
and losing one. However ALL of the girls had so much fun in representing Norwood. Hopefully they will 
want to keep on playing more, and this might encourage more girls to play.  
Thank you also goes to Miss Rees in Year 4, Miss Bond and Miss Porter (both Edge Hill trainees) for 
taking them to the event. 

Tilda M, Zoe R, Sally-Anne L, 
Connie L, Elsie H, Emelia A  

and Sarah P 

Amelia B, Isla F-S, Willow C, Ava 
R, Chloe L, Iris G and Meg L 

Megan R, Sophia L, Maia W, 
Caitlin G, Ava V, Nancy K  

and Isabelle C 

   COMING SOON: Year 1 and Year 4 boys football tournaments 


